DPA Board Meeting December 12, 2013
Board members in attendance: Bob Smith, Jamie Pierce, Lisa Jacobs. Other DPA members: Grace Olin
The meeting was called to order at 7:50 pm.
DAAC
Bob Smith will attend the next board of selectman meeting. Two members of the DAAC committee will present their interpretation of the committee findings.
DPA Website
Jamie discussed the old website. We will no longer have support and we must update it. Jamie will look into the options.

Milfoil removal
Mike Lowery submitted the bills from SWQ. We will pay the first one ($800) and wait until the final 2013 bill comes in before paying the remaining balance.

Bob Smith led a discussion to get more members involved, and to develop a committee to find new board members.
The meeting was adjourned at  8:30.

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Jacobs,

Secretary
